
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: office@spa-education.org                                Web: www.spa-education.org 

19th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much to all of you who made donations towards the Red Nose Day Raffle. We raised a 
grand total of £200. Your kindness and generosity are amazing. 

All the pupils enjoyed the Red Nose Day Dishes at lunch time and I hope their red noses make it home! 

A giant congratulations to Lamrana and his family who are now the proud owners of the car. 

 

We said goodbye to our chicks today. Six hatched in total and they were all healthy and strong. You can 
see their photos on the website. 

Well done to all the KS3 pupils who are moving to home testing. They have worked well with Rian on 
this key life skill. 

There are just two more weeks before school finishes. 

The last day of term is Thursday April 1st. 

The summer term starts for all children on Tuesday April 20th. 

Have a lovely weekend, Steph 

 

Best wishes 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 


